
14 June 2021 

Project number: B-2492 

Brisbane Road Car Park Redevelopment 
 

Page 1 of 1  

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have 
completed the construction works at the new 
ParknGo Mooloolaba Central car park. 

  

The new ParknGo Mooloolaba Central car park 
would have not been achievable without the 
patience and cooperation of the Mooloolaba 
community, especially the businesses and 
residents working and living near this vital new 
piece of infrastructure.  

 

To find out more about the new ParknGo 
Mooloolaba Central car park, visit 
www.parkngo.com.au.  

 

The new eight-storey car park 
features: 

• three ground floor commercial tenancies 
facing First Avenue 

• 700 public parking spaces 

• 14 parking spaces for people with a 
disability 

• 54 motorcycle spaces 

• 50 bicycle spaces  

• two electric charging stations 

• vehicle entries from Brisbane Road and 
Smith Street. 

  

 

 

 

ParknGo Mooloolaba Central car park  
 
 

Further information 

If you have a question about ParknGo 
Mooloolaba Central car park rates, parking 
technology, security or maintenance, please 
contact Council’s parking management 
team at 
parkingmanagement@sunshinecoast.qld.go
v.au or alternatively contact Council’s 
customer service at 
mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au or 07 5475 
7272. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from your local councillor 
I am thrilled to see this significant key infrastructure project 
now complete. This new facility contributes to the 
revitalisation of Mooloolaba and responds to the growing 
number of visitors from within and from outside the region. 
Special thanks to the Mooloolaba community for their 
patience and cooperation as the team built this vital 
community infrastructure. 

Cr Joe Natoli 
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